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DATE
RE:
VEGETATIVE BUFFER STATUS INSPECTIONS, Shoreland Impact Zone 

DNR Protected Watercourse

In previous letters you were informed about the requirement for the 50 foot buffer adjacent to the DNR protected watercourse located on your property.   This vegetative buffer is required under Section 14 of the Dodge County Zoning Ordinance and Minnesota Rules Chapter 6120.

This is a short letter to inform you that Department staff will be starting field inspections of the buffers adjacent to these protected watercourses to ensure compliance with state and local requirements.  If you would like to meet on site with Department staff for this inspection, please contact this office at (507) 635-6272.  

If you have not completed the work yet, Department staff would be available to assist with staking the area during this time to ensure the buffer is planted this season.  If the buffer has been established, thank you for your efforts to obtain compliance on your property and protect the water resources of Dodge County.
Thank you,
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